
 

 

 
NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH, HYDERABAD 

 
 

04th MAR, 2025 

Circular No. 029/ 2024-‘25 
     

 

Subject: COMMENCEMENT OF NEW SESSION FOR A/Y 2025-2026 – REG.  
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
Jai Swaminarayan! 

 

Warm greetings from Neelkanth Vidyapeeth! 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the classes for Grade 10 and Grade 12 for 
the academic year 2025-26 have commenced from 19th February 2025. The 
classes will continue till 19th April 2025, during which we aim to complete 
40-50% of the syllabus.   

 

To ensure a structured and stress-free learning experience for our students, 
weekly exams will be conducted starting from 11th March 2025. These exams 
will be held every Tuesday and Saturday, covering 25 marks from the 
completed portions. This approach will not only help students stay consistent 
in their preparation but also reduce the burden of last-minute studying.   

 

Additionally, this schedule allows students to utilize their summer vacation 
effectively. By revising and perfecting the covered syllabus during the break, 
they will gain a strong foundation and confidence before the new term begins 
in June 2025. 

 

We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring that your ward remains 
focused and motivated during this crucial period. Your support and 
encouragement play a vital role in their academic journey.   

 

You are requested plan your schedule as per the school calendar, not 
to ask/apply for leaves during this period, as the planned portion 

completion and exams are designed to benefit your child’s academic 

progress. 

 

Let us work together to help our students achieve their best!   

 

Wishing all our students the very best for their endeavors.   

 
Thank you for your cooperation and dedication. 

 

Best Regards,  
Principal. 


